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CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any links or
open any attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe.  If you are in
any doubt, please contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk.

Dear madam or Sir,
 
please see attached the filled out “Template for Responses” form.
 
Kind regards
 

 | EU Project Officer, Dipl.-Ing. Architekt (FH), HPI Assessor
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Disclaimer: The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share
any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply
to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.
 
 

 
 








